
 

 

 

To:   IEHP 834 Trading Partners  
From:  IEHP – EDI   

Date:  November 18, 2022  

Subject:      IEHP Outbound Daily 834 Delta File Delay 

 

 

Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) would like to notify you that the daily “834 Eligibility” file for 

November 17, 2022, was not sent to you as expected. 

A new 834 file can be expected before 10:00 PM on November 18, 2022, that will include 

eligibility changes from November 17th and November 18th.  

If you have any questions regarding this communication, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP 

EDI Specialists at EDISpecialist@iehp.org 

 

 

If you have questions, please reach out to your Provider Service Representative or the IEHP 

Provider Relations Team at (909) 890-2054 or (866) 223-4347. 

 

As a reminder, all communications sent by IEHP can also be found on our Provider Portal at:            

www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > Correspondence 
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